From: Finnigan, Jennifer R.
Sent:  4/21/2010 5:51:56 PM

To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/0=PG&E/0u=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd);
|Redacted ; Berman, Janice S
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JSBa); PG&E Tariffs
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn= Recipients/cn=PGETariffs)

Cc: Fogel, Cathleen A. (cathleen.fogel@cpuc.ca.gov); Clinton, Jeanne

(jeanne.clinton@cpuc.ca.gov); [Redacted
‘Redacted

Bcec:

Subject: Notification of Need for Supplemental Advice Letter Filing for PG&E 3065-G/3562-
E

Dear PG&E
colleagues,

Attached

please find Energy Division's Notification of Need for Supplemental Advice
Letter Filing for PG&E 3065-G/3562-E and two additional

attachments.

Questions regarding this Notification of Need for Supplemental Advice

Letter (AL) filing can be directed to Cathy Fogel (cf1@cpuc.ca.gov) for issues # 1 and 3,
and to me (if5S@cpuc.ca.gov) for issue #2. Please

contact Jeanne Clinton (¢cin@cpuc.ca.gov) with any

questions concerning overall requirements.

Jennifer

Jennifer
Finnigan

Energy Efficiency
Planning
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